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Stomp Fest Registration Forms Due Today 

Register your team now for Stomp Fest 2008.  Registration forms are available in the 

Campus Programming Center across from the ticket office in the SUB.  Forms are 

due by 5 p.m. on Monday, December 3. 

 

Special Study Days 

Tuesday, December 4, and Wednesday, December 5, are the designated special 

study days before final exams begin. 

 

Baylor Outdoor Adventure’s Spring Break 2008 Baja Mexico Adventure 

Interest Meeting 

Tuesday, December 4, 4 p.m. in the McLane Student Life Center TV lounge area.  For 

additional information, contact Cody_Schrank@baylor.edu. 

 

Pancake Break 

Wednesday, December 5, 9-11 p.m. in the SUB Food Court.  This is a great study 

break, and there will be free food.  This event is sponsored by Baylor Activities 

Council.  For additional information, contact Elisa_Daniels@baylor.edu.  

 

Penland Food Court Hosting the Penland Christmas Buffet 

Thursday, December 6, 10:45 a.m.-3 p.m. in Penland Food Court.  Featured holiday 

treats include carved roast beef, smoked pork loin, Cajun Pollack, garden rice, 

mashed potatoes, orange spiced baby carrots, egg nog smoothies, hot apple cider, 

and s’mores.  Students with a meal plan pay regular price.  The cost for students 

without a meal plan is $8.  This will be the final food court special event of the year.  

For additional information, contact Alyssa_Teague@baylor.edu.  

 

Finals Week 

For additional information about study tips, check out 

www.baylor.edu/support_programs/index.php?id=42368.  For the complete final 

exam schedule, visit www.baylor.edu/registrar/index.php?id=38277.  

 

Good luck on your finals! 

 

 
 

Hot Opportunities 

 

Baylor Intramurals Applications 

If you are interested in scorekeeping and officiating, come by the Campus Recreation 

office and fill out an application or contact katie_robertson@baylor.edu to schedule 

an interview.  Applications are due Wednesday, December 12.  For additional 

information, contact katie_robertson@baylor.edu.  

 

  

SUPPORT BAYLOR ATHLETICS 

 

mailto:Cody_Schrank@baylor.edu
mailto:Elisa_Daniels@baylor.edu
mailto:Alyssa_Teague@baylor.edu
http://www.baylor.edu/support_programs/index.php?id=42368
http://www.baylor.edu/registrar/index.php?id=38277
mailto:katie_robertson@baylor.edu
mailto:katie_robertson@baylor.edu


Men’s Basketball vs. Mississippi Valley State 

Monday, December 3, 7-9 p.m., Ferrell Center 

 

For ticket information, call 254-710-1000 or 1-800-BAYLOR-U. 

 

Log onto www.BaylorBears.com for all the latest information about Baylor Athletics.   

 

 
 

Sic' em Bears!  

 

If you have items you would like to see appear in On the Baylor Horizon, submit 

them for consideration to Student_Life@baylor.edu.  You can find the most up-to-

date calendar information at http://www.baylor.edu/calendar/. 

View past issues of On the Baylor Horizon at 

http://www.baylor.edu/student_life/index.php?id=34626. 
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